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Anya Grahn

From: Jared McMillen <jared@jaredmcmillen.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 7:24 PM
To: Anya Grahn
Subject: Event Space, Kimball building

Hi Anya, 
 
Wanted to reach out as a business owner on Main Street here in Park City. Recently it was brought to my 
attention of an event space which will, I hope, be taking place in the former Kimball building. Having a high 
end event space on Main Street would only add to the flavor of the town, I strongly feel it is needed and wanted 
to help bring people to the street. Event space would only add to the buzz of our already amazing town. My 
thoughts. 
 
All the Best, 
Jared McMillen 
--  
Award Winning Landscape Photographer 
PPA 2015 Loan Collection 
PPA 2013 Loan Collection 
Silver and Bronze 2013 Epson Pano Competition 
Bronze 2014 Epson Pano Competition 
 
 
McMillen Fine Art Photography 
Park City, Utah 
www.mcmillenfineart.com 
435.575.1270 
Park City, UT 
"Because Mother Nature is the Best Artist" 


